
  
November 26, 2020 
 
 
Good afternoon Families,   
 
This is Latha Reuben, Principal of Paris Central.  In the event that Grand Erie has a school closure 
as a result of COVID 19, we are asking families to assess their preparedness to have students learn 
from home.  Please fill out this very short survey for each of your children in Grand Erie.  The 
survey will close on Friday, December 4, 2020 at 4 pm.  If you have any questions do not hesitate 
to reach out.    
  
https://remotereadiness.granderie.ca/ 
  
 
Thank you! 
 
Latha Reuben 
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